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re: Notice in accordance with Article 8 of the Waste Management (Licensing) 
Regulations 

Dear Mr O'Flynn 

I am to refer to the above referenced application for a waste licence relating to a facility 
at Corrin, Fermoy, Co Cork. I am directed to advise you of a failure of compliance 
with Article 7 of the relevant Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations. The notice 
as erected or fixed on the facility or premises contravene Article. 7(3)(b) of the 
regulations. 

The Agency therefore requires you, in accordance with Article 8 of the regulations, to 

1. Replace the existing site notice with the amended notice that complies with 
Article 7 of the Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations, ensuring the 
Principal Activity is identified. 

2. The text of the notice should identify the review of the licence 50-1. 
3. Maintain the notice as amended at the location complying with Article 7 of the 

Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations for a period of two months 
following the making of the specified amendments. 

The Agency further requires you to submit the following evidence in relation to 
compliance with the above requirement: 

1. The text of the amended notice erected or fixed in accordance with Article 7. 

The evidence requested' should be submitted within two weeks of the date of this notice, 
in the form of a one original plus two copies. In addition submit two copies in 
electronic searchable PDF format on a CD-ROM to the Agency. 

Guardians of the Environment 



Please note that the fonnat’of the application’s register number has been revised to 50- 
2. If you have any further queries please contact Ms. Niamh 0’ Donoghue at the 
number above. Please direct all correspondence in relation to this matter to the 
Licensing Unit, Office of Licensing & Guidance, Environmental Protection Agency, 
Headquarters, PO Box 3000, Johnstown Castle Estate, County Wexford quoting the 
register number. 

Yours sincerely, 

Senior Inspector 
Office of Licensing & Guidance 


